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Summary:

The Dutch Ambassador reports on North Korean overtures such as sending propaganda
and an invitation to a cocktail-laced viewing of a movie about the USS Pueblo (which was
ignored). Having inquired with other NATO countries' representatives it turned out that
only the Luxemburg representative received the same literature while only the
Norwegian representative was invited to the cocktail party.
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